U.S. Department of Homeland Security

U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services Customer Service and Public Engagement Directorate Washington, DC 20529-2260



## **Meeting Invitation**

\* \* \* \* \* \* \* \* \*

Asylum Division Quarterly Stakeholder Meeting
Wednesday, April 23, 2014
12:00 p.m. – 1:30 p.m. (Eastern)
The Tomich Center
111 Massachusetts Ave. NW
Washington, DC 20529

U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) invites you to participate in a quarterly stakeholder engagement on **Wednesday**, **April 23**, **2014**, **from 12 p.m. to 1:30 p.m. (Eastern)** to discuss the work of the Asylum Division.

The purpose of this engagement is to provide updates and statistics regarding the Asylum Division. During the engagement, USCIS officials will be available to answer your questions.

## To Register for this Session:

Interested parties may participate in this event <u>in person only</u>. Please RSVP for this event no later than **Wednesday**, **April 16**, **2014** by emailing the Public Engagement Division at <u>Public.Engagement@uscis.dhs.gov</u>. Please provide your full name and the name of any organization you represent in the body of the email and write "**Asylum Quarterly RSVP**" in the subject line.

Once your registration is processed, you will receive a confirmation email with additional details. On the day of the engagement, please bring government-issued photo identification and plan to arrive at least 15 minutes early in order to pass through security.

You are encouraged to submit questions and agenda items before the engagement by emailing us at <a href="mailto:Public.Engagement@uscis.dhs.gov">Public.Engagement@uscis.dhs.gov</a>. -Please submit all questions and agenda items by **Wednesday**, <a href="April 9">April 9</a>, **2014.** -Please reference "**Asylum Quarterly Agenda Item**" in the subject line of your email.

If you have any questions regarding the registration process, or if you have not received a confirmation email within two business days of registering, please email us at Public.Engagement@uscis.dhs.gov.

We look forward to engaging with you!